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Deer Island Community School 
 

School Website: 

http://dics.nbed.nb.ca 

Our Mission is that we will work collaboratively to ensure every child in our care 

becomes a lifelong learner prepared for academic and social success.  

Science Fair 
The Grade 4-8 Science Fair will be held at the 

school next Friday, March 21st at 10:50 am. 

All are welcome to attend. 

Winner of February’s Perfect Attendance:  Kobe Lord 

Basketball 

The Steve Nash Youth Basketball program for  

students in grades K - 2 will begin with registration 

and the first practice on Wednesday, March 19th 

from 6:00 -7:00 pm.   

All other practices will take place in the DICS  

gymnasium on Tuesday nights from 6:00 - 7:00 pm. 

Cost is $50.00 for the 11 week program. 
 

Grade 4/5/6 end of year celebration: 

Parent vs. kids  

basketball game and pizza night 

Tuesday,  March 18th from 6:30 - 7:30 pm 

Perfect Attendance 
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Safety/Respect/Responsibility 

Bracelet Program 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

17 

No Cafeteria 

18 

No Cafeteria 

19 

Lasagna 

and a drink 

$3.00 

20 

No Cafeteria 

21 

Pizza 

and a drink  

$3.00 

 

Cafeteria Menu 

Next week’s theme:  RESPONSIBILITY 

Students will be reminded of the importance of handing school work in 

on time, giving 100% effort during class work, and taking things home 

for parents to see and sign. 

Next Bracelet Celebration:  Thursday, March 27th. 

March 2014 

Hello DICS parents, relatives, and friends.  We are currently looking for 

volunteers to help us during school outings and  

during busy times of the day.  From 11:45 am-12:15 pm every day, we 

would love to have some help with the heating and opening of lunches as 

well as with helping students putting on their winter clothing. 

If you are interested in lending us a helping hand, please call Mary Anne 

at the office, 747-7003, and let her know. 

Volunteers Wanted! 

Meal cards are no longer available,  

Sorry for any inconvenience. 


